
April 7, 2025 

Little Rock School District  

Attn: Superintendent Jermall Wright 
810 W Markham  
Little Rock, AR 72201  

Dear Superintendent Jermall Wright,  

Exalt Academy of Southwest Little Rock wishes to respectfully notify you that the 
following amendment request has been submitted to the Arkansas Department of Education:  

Exalt Academy is purchasing the former Cloverdale campus from LRSD and will be 
relocating to that building at the close of the purchase.  We are also requesting an 
enrollment cap lift, adding 800 students to our current charter.  

Exalt Academy leadership anticipated this matter to be considered by the Arkansas  
Department of Education Charter Authorizing Panel on April 17, 2025.  

If you would like to discuss this proposed amendment, I can be reached at 501-683-0085 or 
tlong@exaltacademies.org  

Respectfully,  

 
Christina J. Long  
Superintendent  
Exalt Academy of Southwest Little Rock  

CC: Darrell Smith, Director, Public Charter Schools, Arkansas Department of  Education 
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